
VETERANS FOR FOREIGN WAR CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION 

 
Commander Sharon Waddell of VFW Post 973 

and Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio. 

 

On November 13, 2018, Commander Sharon Waddell of VFW Post 973 in Newburgh presented a 

Certificate of Appreciation to Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio, and thanked him and 

the Town Board for their support. 

 

Supervisor Piaquadio thanked the VFW and accepted the award on behalf of the entire Town 

Board. 
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